
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sending Church:  Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 

Support address:  I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. -  Fort Worth, Texas – 76108 

Address:  10312 N. 26
th

 Street, McAllen, Texas - 78504 

Phones:  Home:  (956) 627-5752; Cell:  DLJ (956)212-5016; MJ (956)821-4958 - E-mail: djonessr@hotmail.com 

 

         Daniel and Michelle Jones      

“For we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9 

           Missionaries to the Rio Grande Valley and Mexico              

April 30, 2018 – Trips to Remember 
Dear Praying Friends, 

 

In March I had the privilege of reporting to 10 of our supporting  

churches and to preach in the first Leadership Conference my  

son-in-law had in his church (Iglesia Bautista Nuevos Horizontes of  

Fort Worth, Texas). While there, I got to meet my 14
th

 grandson for  

the first time! (See Institute letter for an update on him).  My travels took me  

through Texas, Oklahoma, Kansas, Michigan, and Missouri before I was back home in 23 

days! Results of the trip: 2 won to Christ, 2 surrendered for baptism and many to pray at the 

altars. For the first time I was able to “get away” from the work in McAllen with only the help 

of three men from our church whom I am training in the work.  Two souls were saved while I 

was gone!  This trip also brought me in contact with my two sisters and their families 

(pictured below to the right).  It was a trip to remember!  
 

In April I made a trip to 

Mexico, where I was able 

to participate in the 

ordination of Joel Sánchez 

(pictured to the right).  He 

is a graduate of our Bible 

institute in Monterrey, and 

was saved and baptized 

under our ministry.  He is a missionary to Japan. A presbytery 

of 4 pastors formed the committee to examine him. I had the 

privilege of participating in the examination.  After the public 

questions, we proceeded to ordain him, and then I preached. 

There were 300 in attendance & many came to the altars to 

pray and to dedicate their lives for service!  A partial picture of 

the congregation is to the right. Another trip to remember!  
 

At the end of April, a group of 30 people from Calvary Baptist in Merkel, Texas came to visit us. They  passed 

out tracts, held a youth rally and did a Children’s Day program for our church all in three days!  Joe Gunther, the 

youth director, preached and several responded to the invitation.  Our youth noted the good spirit of the young   

ppeople and that all of them participated in the offering!  Another trip to remember!  
 

In Him,       

 
Danny and Michelle Jones 

 

 

  

 

Received – Feb. & Mar. 

of 2018: $__________ 

Thank You!  

“¡Gracias!” (Spanish)   

 

Prayer requests: Women’s Conference and Mother´s 

day in May, children’s Camp in June and Vacation 

Bible School and youth camp in July.  A bigger place 

to worship in for the work in Mcallen.  


